
Happy March! 
It’s that time of year when everyone wears green and has a touch of Spring Fever! During March,
the children may learn about spring, farms, St. Patrick’s Day, butterflies and insects. Our shape of
the month is oval, and our color is green.

Remember, even though spring is almost here, we’ll still have some chilly, if not cold, days. Please
send your child to school dressed appropriately for the weather of the day.

Registration
Thanks to everyone who signed up for the Preschool Academy next year! We have very few spots
left. What a great compliment! Again, thank you!

Parent/Teacher Conferences
Teachers with children ages 3 and older will hold Parent-Teacher conferences in March and April.
Please look for information from your teacher about sign-ups for conference slots.

Labels
Please label all your child’s food containers, drink containers and articles of clothing. We want to
avoid misplaced items. Also, please send lunch heat-ups separately in non-glass microwavable
containers.

 

Monday-Friday, March 3-March 7 Read Across America Week-see classroom calendars for details

Monday-Wednesday, March 10-March 12 Spring Pictures - Schedule coming soon

Wednesday, March 12 Green Day - Wear green today

Friday, March 14 No Part-time school

Monday-Friday, March 17-March 21 No Part-time school

Friday, April 18 Academy closed for Good Friday

Monday, April 21 Academy closed for Easter Monday

Academy News

UPCOMING EVENTS

“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is
ever wasted.”

Aesop’s Fables, The Lion and the Mouse

https://www.amazon.com/gp/product/0735821291/ref=as_li_tl?ie=UTF8&camp=1789&creative=390957&creativeASIN=0735821291&linkCode=as2&tag=hiphommom-20&linkId=QEVPDRACCMIGO25W

